
 

                                                                        

CCSO Traffic Unit investigators seek the public’s 

help in fatal hit-and-run 
2025-008168 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, July 14, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office (CCSO) deputies are 

investigating a fatal hit-and-run that occurred late Saturday night between a vehicle and a 

pedestrian in Hollywood.  

 

On Saturday, July 12, 2025, Charleston County deputies received reports that a man was in the 

roadway near the 5300 block of Cherry Hill Road. The pedestrian was pronounced dead at the 

scene, and the Charleston County Coroner’s Office responded accordingly. 

 

While there were no witnesses, CCSO Traffic Unit investigators have identified the vehicle make 

and model based on debris left at the scene. Investigators are asking the public to be on the 

lookout for a 2017 or 2018 Infinity Q50 that is dark in color and would have front-end damage 

consistent with a hit-and-run. 

 

This is an active investigation. If anyone has information, they can contact the Charleston 

County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700. 


